
	

	

	

Dear	Marlene/Ebejer	&	Associates	Lawyers	

	

On	behalf	of	the	Bellarine	Women’s	Network	Inc	,	we	would	like	to	thank	you	
for	your	contribution	towards	our	2023	Pink	Ribbon	Breakfast	held	on	13th	
October	at	Clairbeaux	Restaurant	Curlewis.	

Your	generosity	towards	our	PRB	resulted	in	the	event	raising	$15,000	that	we	
are	able	to	donate	to	the	National	Breast	Cancer	Foundation	in	support	of	their	
ongoing	research.	

We	hope	you	are	able	to	assist	us	next	year	to	help	make	this	event	even	
bigger	and	more	successful.	

Once	again,	thank	you	for	your	support.	

	

Yours	sincerely,	

HAZEL	INGRAM	–	President					VERONICA	NOONAN	–	Donations	Co-ordinator	

	

	
Bellarine	Women’s	Network	Inc	Purpose:		
The	purpose	of	this	group	is	to	connect	the	women	on	the	Northern	Bellarine	Peninsula.	
Our	mission	is	to	develop	supportive	relationships	and	benefits	for	the	wider	community.	


